From: Wendy Bown [mailto:amesburyclerk@btconnect.com]

Sent: 19 February 2015 14:28

To: Hould, Hannah

Subject: RE: Application for a Variation to a Premises Licence - The Bell, Salisbury Street, Amesbury,

Wiltshire, SP4 7AW

Dear Hannah

My apologies, I have been on leave for three days, and got back today. Reading your recent emails, I am afraid Alice sent the incorrect information to you. Councillors wished the time restriction to be 1800hrs, not 1600hrs.

The reasoning behind this is as per the draft minute of the full council meeting on 3rd February, which originally detailed a rejection to the application:

Following discussion it was resolved to object to the application. Although there is no objection during daylight hours, it is perceived that there will problems at night, given objections already raised by nearby residents to noise. Councillors believe that this would become a focal point for trouble outside of daylight hours.

Obviously following your subsequent emails, this has been altered to compromise with the restriction of 1800hrs.

Best wishes

Wendy

Wendy Bown Town Clerk

From: Wendy Bown [mailto:amesburyclerk@btconnect.com]

Sent: 05 February 2015 13:54

To: Hould, Hannah

Subject: RE: Application for a Variation to a Premises Licence - The Bell, Salisbury Street, Amesbury,

Wiltshire, SP4 7AW

Dear Hannah

Councillors met on Tuesday 3rd February and have asked me to respond:

Following discussion it was resolved to object to the application. Although there is no objection during daylight hours, it is perceived that there will problems at night, given objections already raised by nearby residents to noise. Councillors believe that this would become a focal point for trouble outside of daylight hours.

Wendy

Wendy Bown

Town Clerk